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How it looks so far.
This is our visual update on progress.
It doesn't look much yet, but things

are about to happen in this long-
abandoned space.










eyburn
 
 

community shed

This is, without a doubt,

the start of the most

exciting community

project in Leyburn ever!

D Poole

It's been a long, long time coming But I know a change gonna come Oh, yes it will!
S Cooke

Let's just get on with it!!!
R Howis



These are the organisations that have already supported this project with
advice, grants, donations and a wealth of ideas that we have happily stolen.

 Saturday 16th September is our Open Day. The building is unlikely to be completely finished by
then, but please book a free place and come along to the Community Centre for more information

about what the shed will offer, and have some tea and cake to celebrate the progress made. 
Full details of this event will follow in later newsletters.








Northallerton 
Men's Shed

What's next?

LACC has paid the landlord's legal fees, and we now
await written permission for the work to begin. 

With Calvert's kind assistance the site will be prepared,
and supports for the building will be installed.

The order for the building will be placed with Prest Engineering. They will
undertake the conversion, and complete the shell of the building on site.




In the meantime.........

and...
    This year, the Summer Grand Draw Prize Raffle

will be in aid of the Community Shed project.



Tickets (£1 each) will be available soon, and the
profits will help us to get this project finished. 

 
As usual, there will be fantastic prizes to be won!





